
Waterman proceeding with task force
SUSAN McIVER | Posted: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 7:33 pm

Summerland Council has given the green light for Mayor Peter Waterman to proceed with his task force on economic

development.

On Monday council adopted the terms of reference for the task force  which Waterman had prepared.

The purpose of the task force is to consult with community stakeholders to develop recommendations to council on how the

district can best use its available resources in support of economic development in Summerland.

Waterman has set June 2016 or before as the date for presentation of recommendations to council.

The confidential secretary will provide secretarial assistance  and the chief administrative officer or her designate will be

present at all task force meetings.

Financial resources will be determined by council in budget negotiations.

The task force will be comprised of Waterman as chair, one additional member of council, and one representative each from the

sectors of technology, agri-business, tourism, downtown business, community economic development, manufacturing,

development, arts and culture.

There will also be one youth representative and one senior representative.

Waterman will appoint the members of the task force.
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Interesting process! - cjk




